
 

 

 

 

 

4th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

To ensure children have their full entitlement to PE, after Easter we will be asking children to 

wear their PE kits to school on a PE day instead of their school uniform. We will send PE kits 

home before the Easter break and will not require them back in school. 

PE days are as follows: 

Hedgehog, Squirrel and Fox Class – Monday 

Mole Class – Monday 

Rabbit Class – Wednesday 

Badger Class – Wednesday 

Woodpecker Class – Tuesday 

Owl Class – Thursday 

Robin Class – Tuesday 

If you have any queries concerning this please talk to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janette Teague 

Headteacher 

 

Westfields Infant School 

School Lane, Yateley, Hampshire, GU46 6NN 

Telephone: 01252 873603  Fax: 01252 890832 

Website: www.westfields-inf.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Janette Teague 
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